
 

 
  
 St Lawrence House 
 Station Approach 
 Horley 
 Surrey 

      RH6 9HJ 
Tessa Hall 
Ofgem 
 
By email to: Tessa.Hall@ofgem.gov.uk 
 
8 January 2018 
 
Dear Tessa, 
 
Consultation on revised reliability (loss of supply) targets for RIIO-GD1 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to respond to your consultation in relation to the above1.  
 
We welcome the high level of engagement which has taken place between Ofgem and SGN throughout 
the MPR parallel work, and wish to thank Ofgem for their time and commitment in this regard. 
 
As a result of this collaborative working, the proposed targets are in line with SGN’s expectations. 
 
Should you require any further information or wish to discuss the above then please do not hesitate to 
contact me at David.Handley@SGN.co.uk.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

David Handley 

Head of Regulation 

SGN 

                                                           
1 https://www.ofgem.gov.uk/system/files/docs/2017/12/consultation_on_updated_reliability_loss_of_supply_targets_for_riio-

gd1.pdf 


